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Sussex CTTA is hosting its annual cadet/junior 4 star at K2, Crawley on 15th & 16th September 2012. Entry form

close date is Friday 24th August 2012 so please make sure you enter on time. Due to the heavy work load of draw,
scheduling and creating a programme there is no scope to extend the closing date deadline. Some of the
benefits of the tournament include:

– One of two 4 star tournaments that qualify for the Junior Masters
– One of three 4 star tournaments that qualify for the Cadet Masters
– One of two 4 stars based in the South East in 2012-2013 season
– Superb facilities with 26 Butterfly tables
– Grand Prix style banding options that allow players to have greater choice on event entry
– Top players can play two events per day
– Lower ranked players can enjoy competitive games at their standard in a great 4 star atmosphere
competition
– Tees sports vending stand
– Photograph vending stand

You can find the Entry Form here
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